
 

 
 

WANEP READY TO OBSERVE SIERRA LEONE’S PRESIDENTIAL RUN-OFF ELECTION 

 

As part of preparations towards the Sierra Leone’s Presidential run-off election slated for 
Saturday, March 31st, 2018, members of the WANEP Election Situation Room, comprising the 
eminent persons, data analysts, and information experts met on Friday 30 March 2018 at the 
situation room at Radisson Blu in Freetown to review experiences during the first-round of 
elections, and to re-strategize for the upcoming Presidential run-off election. 

The meeting highlighted challenges with media engagements and advocated for more visibility 
of WANEP’s election activities in Sierra Leone. Members advised that a multi-media 
communication strategy should be adopted to disseminate information to the development 
partners, the political stakeholders and the general public. The meeting underscored the need to 
have prior engagements with the two political parties to discuss their reception of the election 
results. 

WANEP Election Situation Room will be opened through 30th, 31st March and 1st April, 2018 
Radisson Blu Hotel in Freetown.  

 

God/Allah Bless us all! 

 

About USAID West Africa: USAID/West Africa regional mission’s goal is to promote social and economic well-being advanced by West Africans.  
Spanning 21 countries, USAID/West Africa designs and implements programs with West African partners to strengthen systems of non-violent 
conflict management, support economic growth, and expand quality health services. The American people, through USAID, provide economic 
and humanitarian assistance in more than 100 countries worldwide. For more information, please visit the web site: http://www.usaid.gov/west-
africa-regional 

	

	
 

 


